
 

Dear Parents,  

Happy New Year! We hope you all had a lovely break and the children are ready 

for a busy term.  

This term we start our learning journey with Science week in which we will be 

covering the topic of Animals, including human’ topic. Following science week our 

learning focus will switch to the Battle of Britain where we will be learning 

about how the Battle of Britain impacts on the Britain of today. 

PE will take place on Wednesday and Friday, depending on the weather, so please 

make sure PE kit is in school every day. For the children’s Wednesday session, 

they will need the full school PE kit as well as, jogging bottoms and a 

hoodie/jumper (not their school jumper) as we will be outside.  

A number of children have asked about wearing Apple watches/Fitbits as they 

have received them as a gift for Christmas. These devices are not allowed to be 

worn in school in accordance with the school’s uniform policy. 

Please check the website for updates during the term to keep up to date with 

the children’s learning. 

If you have any concerns, please come and speak to us. 

Kind regards,  

Mr Hayne and Mrs Lewis  


